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NATCA Congratulates Sean Duffy on Confirmation
as Secretary of the Department of Transportation

 
The National Air Traffic Controllers Association (NATCA) congratulates Sean
Duffy on his confirmation today by the U.S. Senate to become the Secretary of
the Department of Transportation.

“NATCA looks forward to working with Sec. Duffy on the critical issues that
face air traffic controllers and other aviation safety professionals, including air
traffic controller staffing, maintaining the pace of maximum hiring, replacement
and repair of aging infrastructure, and the advancement of equipment
modernization throughout the National Airspace System,” said NATCA
President Nick Daniels. “With Sec. Duffy’s leadership and support, the National
Airspace System will continue to set the standard for the rest of the world in
the areas of safety and modernization.”
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